

COVID-19 UPDATES, MESSAGES, AND STATISTICS

.....

Dear Families and Friends,

We are pleased to share our new Family Newsletter with you! We are happy to provide outstanding care for your loved ones as well as provide regular updates with friends and family on all the wonderful things happening at Jersey Shore Post Acute.

We thank you for your patience as we continue our renovations and are excited to share updates with you! Please follow our <u>FACEBOOK</u> for more photos and updates!

PLEASE REMEMBER IF YOU HAVE ANY SYMPTOMS, POSSIBLE EXPOSURE OR ARE COVID POSITIVE

PLEASE REFRAIN FROM VISITING.

ALL VISITORS MUST SIGN IN AT FRONT DESK KIOSK & WEAR A FACE MASK WHILE VISITING!!

Any questions please feel free to contact Aryeh Greenspan, Administrator.

Thank you very much for your cooperation. We are so excited to see you!



## **September Recreational Highlights!**

Sept 2nd- AC Poker/Blackjack & Evening Labor Day BBQ!

Sept 5th thru Sept 9th- JSPA Carnival w/ Petting Zoo!

**Sept 10th**- Pet Therapy

Sept 134th - Resident Council Meeting

**Sept 14th** - Pet Therapy Visits

Sept 16th - Fall Paint & Sip
Sept 23rd - Latte Bar!
Sept 29th - Clay Molding Class
Sept 30th - Birthday Bash!

\*Holy Communion 1st & 3rd Tuesday @ 11am

\*Rosary 2nd & 4th Friday @ 1pm

\* NEW Bible Study 1st & 3rd Monday @ 11am

.....

## COVID-19 By the Numbers | 9.01.22

O Current Positive Resident Cases O Current Positive Staff Cases

Should you request any additional information on any changes in COVID statistics, please contact:

jerseyshorepostacute.com

.....

## Jersey Shore Post Acute

101 Walnut Street| Neptune, NJ 07753 t. (732) 774-3550 | f. (732) 775-7534 Follow Us on Facebook Join Our Volunteer Program